
Y9 Key Contacts and Parents’ Evening

21st October 2024

Dear <Parent Name>

This is advance notice that on Thursday 20th March 2025, Wickersley School & Sports College will

hold a Year 9 Parents’ Evening for subjects. This will be a face to face appointment on the school site

with <Name’s> subject teachers. This means that you will be able to discuss attainment, effort and

behaviour directly with subject teachers.

You will also receive subject-specific progress reports twice a year, which will highlight your child’s

target level, attainment and progress, as well as effort grades for each subject. The first report will be

released later in the academic year. Should you wish to contact your child’s subject teacher, their

contact details can be found on the subject pages of our website.

As a reminder, your key contacts are:

Non-Teaching Assistant Head
of Year

Ms D Davies ddavies@wickersley.net

Assistant Head of KS3 Mr A Lintin alintin@wickersley.net
Head of KS3 Mr S Hall shall@wickersley.net

Thank you for your continued support during this academic year.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Hardcastle,

Headteacher
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